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I am a home owner and live within 500ft of the proposed tower. I'd like to state my objections on this 
matter. 

ATI already has their antenna on a tower within 500ft of this location, and it is not necessary. The 
corporation giant is not doing this to help service, but rather to make more money at the expense of the 
local residents and homeowners. This is not being done to help service but rather to line their own 
pockets since they already have a lease on the existing tower within 500ft of the proposed location. 
While I understand their mind-set, better to own than lease, I believe they are taking advantage just 
because this is an unincorporated area. I would hope someone would help and protect the current 
residents in this area, that the construction of another tower so close to the existing one will have a very 
negative effect on the property valves of the home owners so close to this. All of a sudden, a farm, 
quiet-like atmosphere, will look more like a power station with multiple towers, wires, and fences, thus 
severely affecting home values. 

Why does a corporation giant have the right to affect the largest investment a home owner has, simply 
because financially better for them? They are simply taking advantage of the unincorporated area, 
there is no true need for this when they already have an antenna in the existing area. 

If they would rather own than lease, fine ... then seek a location better suited for it instead of making a 
small area look like an industrial park. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely~~~~ 
Scott Norman 
Concerned Home Owner 


